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18 December 1954

Dear Stanwood R. lorss,

Thanks for your fine report of our DX Program of Dec. 6th.
This is to VARIFY your report as correct.

We have received 52 reports to date ...« the farthest from
Spokane, Washington, and 3 from Canada. Some of the boys
around Tew York think it was WPAT who was on the air testing
during most of the program.

Best wishes for a llerry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

MVW

Charles V., Lundstedt, -0Qwner and
Operations uanager
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